
 
 

    FERNHURST PARISH COUNCIL 
 

       A meeting of the Planning Applications Committee 
took place at Fernhurst Village Hall on Monday 4th   
November 2013 at 6.00 p.m. 

 
PRESENT: Mrs. N. Braithwaite (Chairman) 

Mrs. H. Bicknell  
Mr. R. Chapman  
Mr. J. Smith 
Mrs. M. Timms 

 
   IN ATTENDANCE: 
 
     Mr. D. Bleach (Clerk) 
     1 member of the public 
      
SDNP/13/04820/HOUS - 1, Grailands Close, Fernhurst.  Construction of garage. 
 
 It was proposed by Mrs. Braithwaite and seconded by Mrs. Bicknell that the 

Parish Council recommends approval of the application.   Carried.  
 
SDNP/13/04730/HOUS - Byfield, Midhurst Road, Haslemere.  Side and front ground floor extension.  

Extend the current loft conversion on all aspects. 
 
 It was proposed by Mr. Chapman and seconded by Mrs. Timms that the Parish 

Council recommends approval of the application.  Carried. 
 


